
District Technology update 
  

We did a network upgrade over the summer with the money we received from E-Rate. 
We upgrade and expand our wireless & wired network throughout the district; we also 
upgraded our Internet bandwidth.  

These network upgrades will allow us future expansion to support more devices 
throughout the entire district. 

 ​We are in the process of phasing out our old projectors and replacing them with TVs; 
The TVs have a huge impact in the classroom. They are brighter and easier for students 
to see. Additionally, they cost less and last longer. 

We purchased two more mobile carts, 1 for RJSHS and 1 for HPE. It will help greatly 
when it comes to state testing this year.  Our total student Google Chrome computer 
count is up to 475 District wide.  

The plan for next year is to continue with replacing our outdated projectors and 
computers, and to provide more opportunities for students. 

 

 
 
 


